
Tomball Community Center 
Website:  

www.ci.tomball.tx.us.com
221 Market St 

Tomball, TX  77375
281-255-6221



ATTENTION:  CITY EMPLOYEES

You are welcome to eat lunch at noon with us 
for a cost of $5.00 (unless noted).  If you 
would like to eat with us you will need to 

come by the office to register and pay 2 days 
prior to the Center buying the groceries. 

Sorry, but cancellations made after groceries 
are bought and all “no shows” will forfeit 

their money. 

55 & UP
11:45 a.m.

Cost - $4.00
(unless otherwise noted)

6th – Chicken casserole, salad, roll and dessert
14th – Mel’s - $5.00
18th – Cheesy tuna & rice casserole, salad, garlic 
bread and dessert
20th – Potato Soup, breadsticks, salad and dessert
24th – Taco Soup, cornbread and dessert



VOLUNTEERS

If you would like to teach a free class to the 
public, please feel free to contact the Director for 
more information. If you have a talent  in teaching 

a craft, dance, exercise, card game, or an 
educational  class that the Community can be a 

part of and get involved with,  then we need you. 
Please call 281-255-6221. 

ATENCIÓN:

Si usted quisiera saber más sobre el centro
de comunidad, visítenos por favor. Tenemos
muchas actividades para todas las edades.
Si usted desea ofrecerse voluntariamente

para una clase, llámenos por favor.



We will playing bingo at 10 a.m. sharp for 55 & up
seniors that would like a chance to win meal
tickets to use toward any of our staff cooked meals.
These tickets will be worth $4.00.

For 55 & up that would like a chance to win more
meal tickets. All you have to do is come by the
office and sign your name to a square before
January 27th. The Super bowl is on February 6th

and you will need to come by the office and pick
up a sheet with the numbers assigned to the 
squares sometime after the 28th. We will be giving
away 2 meal tickets at the end of 1st, 2nd and 3rd

quarters. The 4th quarter winner will get 4 meal
tickets. GOOD LUCK!



January 26th – The bus will depart at 8 
a.m. sharp and will return by 4p.m.  We 
will be touring a plant and find out 
about aluminum processing at Aloca
Inc. in Rockdale. This is a 35,000-acre 
site that produces two million pounds 
of aluminum per day. The trip is 
limited to 21 participants so don’t 
delay.  The cost is a $2.00 refundable 
fee that will be returned the day of the 
trip or upon at least 48 hours 
cancellation notice. Deadline is January 
21st.

5th – Harvest Homes  2:00p.m.
14th – Hampton Willowbrook 

leave
@1:15p.m.

19th – Park Place-Fallbrook 
leave @ 1:30p.m. 

21st – Park Manor- leave @ 
1:45p.m.

26th – Autumn Hills 2:30p.m.
28th – Winslow – 2:30p.m.

We meet on January 3rd at 10 a.m. You 
are welcome to come and join us for 
fun, fellowship and it’s FREE.  All 
you need to bring is a potluck dish so 
everyone can share and enjoy the 
company and your smiles. ☺☺

JANUARY 7TH

We will be leaving the Center at 8:30 
a.m. We will be stopping at 
McDonalds for those that want their 
biscuits and coffee as a jump start. We 
will be visiting the Fire Museum first 
and then we will eat lunch at 
Treebeard’s. After lunch we will tour 
the Houston Maritime
Museum.  The cost is $5.00( excluding 
lunch) and you must sign up before 
January 5th . Must have 5 participants 
for trip to make. 



The FREE movie begins at 1p.m.  The feature 
presentation will be staff’s choice.  Bring your  

friend and we will provide the popcorn and drink.

JANUARY 13th

BROWN BAG DAY!
@ NOON

JANUARY 21st
Come and enjoy a nice comfortable place to eat and 
enjoy your sack lunch with others while meeting new 
friends. Don’t eat alone. Open to all ages. We also 

have games in our file cabinets for you to enjoy 
afterwards.

All you need is to bring your favorite item and enjoy the
company of others. This is open to all ages and we 
welcome you to come and browse around and pickup
a calendar. We hope to see you.

January 7th 

11:45a.m. 



Every Tuesday at 1 p.m. come learn to line dance.  It’s fun 
and you get a full work out. We would love to have you just 
visit and watch if you like.  A great time to meet new friends 
too!

Come and enjoy the comforts of a clean and comfortable 
place to get in shape three times a week. You’ll meet 
friendly people and lots of smiles.☺☺☺ Pat Garner is the 
volunteer that teaches this class on Mondays, Wednesdays 
and Fridays from 9 – 9:30 a.m. Hope to see you!

If you are 55 & up and would like to be involved in an
outreach program to bring sunshine to someone else,
then this group would like to invite you to come and see
for yourself what they are all about. They meet here at the
Center on Thursday at 10a.m.  Call Hattie Griffith,  the
President, for more information at 281-351-5208.



Join us in making a hot (or cold) pack that can
be a comfort to tired aching muscles or for
headaches. Just throw it in the microwave for
a hot pack or put it in the freezer for a cold
pack.  Must have 5 participants to have class.
Please signup in the office before January 20th

and pick up a supply list. Class is no cost.

This is a class just for you Moms out there
that would like to bring your preschool 
children to the Center. You Moms can take a 
break while they learn and you can relax 
in our library. This class is limited to 10 and
you will need to call and register before
January 11th .

9:30 – 11:30 a.m.



TOMBALL TRAVELERS

January 7th - Pct. 4 meeting at 9:45a.m.
(55 & up only)
January 12th – Romeo’s meeting at 9:45a.m.
(55 & up men only)

Mmmmmm Good! Come by the office and sign 
up before January 6th for only a $2.00. This is open
for those that participate in the events at the Center.

We will try once again to go to King Palace for lunch.
Please reserve your seat with a $2.00 refundable fee.
Deadline is January 26th.  Must have 10 participants
to take the bus out. Those under the age of 16 must
have a parent or guardian. Departure time is 11 a.m.

2:00 p.m.



Not feeling “up to snuff?”

Velma Henry, the senior organization 
“Sunshine Lady”, wants to know of 

participants in the club who need a ray of 
sunshine so she can send a card from “all of 

us”.  If you know of someone, please let 
Velma know.

ALZHEIMER CLASS

Has someone you know been diagnosed with 
Alzheimer’s Disease? This class will be 
educational and may be helpful to you in 
understanding this disease. Please call or
come by to register before January 19th. Must
have 5 participants for Doctor Lesser to come
and be the host of this seminar.



Tomball Community Center Staff

Wanda Sutton – Director

Dale Merten

Terrie Myrick

If you have any questions about having a quilt
stitched, supplies you need to furnish, when your
quilt will go in the frame or fees, please contact

Judy Turner at 281-257-3017 or 
jotspring@sbcglobal.net

New quilters are welcomed anytime.  All proceeds 
are donated back to various organizations on behalf

of this group to help the community.

Tuesday & Fridays
(see calendar for times)

The Center has a new employee and her name is
Terrie Myrick.  If you haven’t met her, please come
by and introduce yourself.


